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A very warm welcome to the Autumn edition of our Community 
newsletter. 

I would firstly like to convey the University’s sadness at the passing 
of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth the Second. Our thoughts are with 
the Royal Family at this time. 

At the time of writing this newsletter, meetings are being held to explore what changes 
may need to be made to Freshers’ Week in light of the period of national public mourning 
and the state funeral. Updates will be added to the University website and circulated to 
our community networks – but there are still some significant schemes and projects we’d 
like to make you aware of. 

Firstly, we have received a significant funding boost from the Home Office’s Safer Streets 
Fund to help enhance night-time safety measures across the city centre. This bid, developed 
by the Exeter Community Safety Partnership and led by the University, will be used to 





The new Sabbatical team 

Community update: 
Community Engagement 
Officers 
‘Community Engagement Officers’ will be the new name for 
the ‘Student Community Wardens’.

The Student Community Warden scheme was first launched in 2008, 
to advise and support students living in private accommodation. The 




